
 Ahad Haam 84 event –
Sons greeting - 28.12.2012  

 
Dear Guests, 
 
After the thanks & the 
greetings for all the 
service providers, I want, 
on behalf of the sons, 
daughters in law & the 
grandsons, to thank our 

parents for many decades of  investment of hard work 
and many thoughts in order to maintain and develop 
the building, while during the recent years you have 
been initiating, organizing and supervising on the 
renovation project that it's impressive results are 
shown to all of us. 
 
For us, the sons, Ahad Haam, is still mainly connected 
to special fun days with Grandmother & Grandfather, 
that usually used to take us to the traditional fun 
center "Ashalom Kolbo ". 
 
We all wish that also in the new model, the building 
will be a basis for cooperation and friendship between 
the neighbors and, mainly, will keep the good 
memories that have been accumulated during the 
years. 
We have prepared for you, our parents, a small gift , 
that first of all expresses our thanks and appreciation, 
bur also, will be a special memory for the founders 
generation. 
This special event allows us to look back proudly 
while looking forward, with expectations for the 
coming challenges. 
 
With Love, 



 
All of us! 
 
Nir Gur, Yuval Gur, Ron Davidson, Benny Davidson 

 
 


